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Summary 
 
This policy establishes the general circumstances under which antennas or other 
communication equipment may be installed on property under the jurisdiction of OPRHP. 
 
 
Policy 
 
Consistent with OPRHP’s mission statement, the agency has determined that it may not be 
appropriate to allow antennas or other communications equipment on property under the 
jurisdiction of the Office of Parks, Recreation and Historic Preservation.  
 
Permits may only be issued as follows: 
 

 Permits to governmental agencies to install towers, antennas, or other communication 
equipment on state park land may be issued only for the purposes of protecting public 
health, safety and welfare. 
 

 Permits to non-governmental entities to install towers, antennas, or other 
communication equipment on state park land will not be issued unless OPRHP 
determines that a clear public need is served and that no unreasonable adverse 
environmental or visual impact will result.  

 

 
Other Related Information 
 
No other related information 
 
History 
 
05/27/2015 The 1996 policy was reviewed and reissued with formatting changes only.   
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